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I	applaud	the	decision	to	recommend	an	increase	in	solar	tariff	I	think	it's	
deplorable	that	electricity	providers	pay	a	pittance	on	power	produced	by	panels	
I	paid	for	and	charge	me	premium	rate	for	what	I	use	and	this	tariff	should	be	
made	a	minimum	payable	and	increase	with	CPI	thankyou.	
	
john	warby		
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